

GREATER PORTLAND SOCCER DISTRICT

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING

ZOOM Virtual Conference

8 March 2021



President: Terry Christopher (*absent*)
Vice President: ~~Vacant~~
Secretary: Mike Driggs
Treasurer: Eric Christensen
Judiciary: Doug Smith
Scheduler: Justin Phillips
Guest: Dawn Bauman (*107ist*)
CJ Koll

Director: Greg Labavitch
Director: Sam Mills (*absent*)
Director: Conan Griffiths (*absent*)
Director: Beni Micorescu (*absent*)
Director: Mehdi Karim (*absent*)

6:50pm Meeting convened by Secretary Mike Driggs.

Previous minutes are unavailable due to a lack of actual meetings.

Youtube video of the meeting is at: <https://youtu.be/vroA-FvCubc>

President's Report:

- Not Present.

Vice President:

- Role is vacant.
- Doug said he would serve if requested.

Assignor:

- Justin says 6-8 weeks is the quickest he/we could do before a starting point. So it would be the end of April.
- CJ
 - 670 Refs only registered. 1200 at this point in 2020. Normally 1800. They will be in short supply. They could return once there is games scheduled and planned.
 - New classes are being scheduled for March/April.
 - Doug: Has USSF waived fees? In a sense, yes.
 - Greg: Do we have info as to when the youth leagues run? State cup will run into May and will take priority over GPSD.
 - Greg: When is State Cup schedule coming out?
 - In the past, they were in April.
 - Looks like it will start May 1 (u15-u20) to May 22. Saturdays and Sundays. We would be able to run weeknight games and probably be fine.

Fields:

- Justin contacted all the schools we previously used. They wanted the student bodies to have first use before outside groups. Still possibly 2-4 weeks before making a decision.
- Eastside Timbers complex did say they are willing to let us use the fields.
- Delta Park said we could give them times and they will see.
- Might have to approach it that teams might not know where and when they are playing until that week. This should be echoed in the registration.
- We could also wait until the High School soccer season is over because its more likely that we will have open fields. Possibly the last week is the 2nd week of April.

Secretary:

- No updates.

Treasurer:

- \$6,837.13 in Checking. Why the drop from the end of the year?
- \$13,946.43 in Money Market.
- Becky sent Erik all the expenses. He will analyze and get back to us.
- Possible suspension of the playing requirements for the season in terms of multiple games, roster violations, etc.

GREATER PORTLAND SOCCER DISTRICT
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING
ZOOM Virtual Conference
8 March 2021



Judiciary:

- No updates.

Timber Tickets:

- Decision needs to be made by June about what we are doing for 2021.

Guest:

- Dawn
 - Greg: Whats the interest level in the TAFC.
 - Futsal: Normally 9 teams. Only 2 teams willing to go back.
 - Outdoor: Right now she doesn't have enough information for the 11v11.
 - Are GPSD going to require masks? We will do what the State and Federal Guidelines ask of us. In addition we will contact the managers and ask their stance.

Old Business:

- No old business.

New Business:

- No new business.

Close:

- **Meeting adjourned 7:41pm.**

Michael Driggs
Secretary